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Mr. Chairman and Members of the Committee: 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to offer written testimony in support of HB 2469.  The proponents 
of this legislation reached out to the cities and counties last summer, and we have discussed the 
issue and traded bill drafts back and forth throughout the interim.  We appreciate the 
compromised language, and support the bill.   
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